RESUME DIGEST
HCR 67 2016 Regular Session Mike Johnson

Requests the Dept. of State Civil Service to review the span of control of supervisors in state
government and to report its findings and recommendations, including specific explanations
of each situation involving one supervisor to one staff, to the House and Senate governmental
affairs committees and the Joint Legislative Committee on the Budget no later than Nov. 15,
2016.

Further requires that legislative auditor, the commissioner of administration, and each agency
in the executive branch of state government cooperate with the Dept. of State Civil Service
as needed to provide information necessary for the compilation of the report.



